
 

 
To, 

Listing Department, 

BSE Limited, 

20th Floor, P.J.Towers, 

Dalal Street,  Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of trading window 

Ref: Scrip code- 544259 

 

This is to formally notify BSE that, the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company Popular 

Foundations Limited, will be closed from 01st October 2024 in terms of provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. 

 

During this period, all designated insiders will be restricted from buying or selling shares of Popular 

Foundations Limited to ensure compliance with applicable regulations and to maintain the market integrity. 

 

The trading window shall remain closed until 48 hours after the declaration of unaudited financial results for 

the half year ended 30th September 2024. The date of the Board meeting in which the said results will be 

considered shall be intimated in due course of time. 

 

This is for your kind information and records. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

For Popular Foundations Limited 

 

 
 

Soniya Sharma 

Company secretary & Compliance officer 

Place: Chennai 

Date: October 01, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 


